
COUNCIL – APRIL 19, 2017 
 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 
 
Please Note: 
 
Communication C5 for Report No. 13, Item 5 of the Committee of the Whole distributed on April 13, 
2017 is a duplicate of C1. 
 
Refer to C1 from Mr. Ryan Guetter, Weston Consulting, dated April 4, 2017 for further information. 
 
 
 


